
Consumer goods should always be created mindfully in which we prioritise sustainability, quality and 

function. The goods we allow into the economy should always have accessible repair options where 

possible and practical and the necessary steps should be taken to ensure this.  

Consumers should not only have access to goods that are easily repaired, but also access to 

competitive repair services and the knowledge on how to partake in such practices.  

The amount of waste we produce as consumers is appalling and prioritising the right to repair will 

certainly assist in preserving the beauty and ecosystems of Australia and the world whilst also 

promoting a society where items are of high quality and well-loved.  


